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Ms. Penny Ingrahm NOV 50 i,
WUTC
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr., SW WASH. U & TP COMMm

Olympia, WA 98504
Dear Ms. Ingrahm,

| support Arthur Wilkowski in his bid to obtain an on-call special services cleanup
certificate for Point Recycling and Refuse Company in Point Roberts, WA.

Point Recycling has provided a very high level of service to my community for
many years. It is not the fault of Point Recycling that curbside pickup has been
suspended. In Point Roberts many of our homeowners are from Canada and are
here mostly in the summer and then only on weekends. With this situation it is
very difficult to financially sustain curbside service.

All homeowners in Point Roberts should pay an annual property tax for curbside
refuse collection. This is the only way Point Recycling can continue this service.

| request that the WUTC approve the Point Recycling application for on-call
special clean up service and then formulate a plan for curbside pickup.

I request that the WUTC reject the Freedom 2000 application. | feel they are
unqualified, inexperienced and will eventually fail.

I request that Whatcom County and the WUTC show some responsibility and
create a reasonable plan for Point Roberts. The Point is a very unique
community in this state and requires that Whatcom County and the WUTC do
their jobs, work with Point Recycling, and formulate a plan for refuse pickup.

Sincerely.

iim Marshall

596 South Beach Road
Point Roberts, WA 98281
360-945-8872

koaldog@gmail.com




